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18 August 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As many of you know, Loz Wilson joined as Headteacher of Cottingham High School and 

Sixth Form College in 2018.  After five years at the helm and following a successful Ofsted 

inspection, Loz will be retiring. 

This was due to happen in December, but it has been agreed that Loz can now leave at the 

end of August, to give Loz the opportunity to bring forward his retirement travel plans. 

David Thornton has been appointed to lead the school from September whilst recruitment 

for a new Headteacher takes place and I look forward to welcoming him to the school. Our 

priority remains ensuring that the school has a smooth transition of leadership and a great 

start to the new academic year. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sam Kind 

Local Governing Body Chair Designate  

Email skind@cottinghamhigh.net 
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